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Foundation 2 attendance class winner this week is Dragonflies. 

Grasshoppers Dragonflies 

83% 90% 
 

Keystage 1 attendance class winner this week is Blue class. 

Yellow Pink Orange Blue 

85% 88% 81% 96% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates 

Virtual Mini London Marathon, wear sportswear – Friday 1st October 

Sponsored Welly Walkathon – Week commencing 18th October 

Last Day of Term – Friday 22nd October  

Virtual Mini London Marathon -1st October 

Next Friday we are taking part in the virtual Mini London marathon. We will be asking the 

children to walk, jog or run their daily mile over the week and Friday will be the last part of 

the 2.6 miles they will need to cover. 2.6 miles is the equivalent of 3 daily miles. Many schools 

across the country will also be participating. 

All we ask is that you send your child in sportswear on Friday 1st October and we will 

organise the rest.  

We hope it will be a fun and active Friday. 
Bookshop 

Each class will provide more information on their own class dojo page about how and when 

children can start saving. Keep looking out for more information on this great saving scheme 

for children. 

 

Fundraising events 

During this half term we will be holding a few fundraising events to benefit the children in 

School and Nursery. 

You may be aware that last year we ceased collecting 50 pence a week for activity money. To 

replace this funding we will be holding a sponsored welly walkathon around our field. Your 

child will be shortly be bringing home with them a sponsor form for the event. We would 

really appreciate any sponsorship you can offer. All money will be divided between covering 

the cost of non-curriculum activities within school e.g. baking, and the cost of resourcing the 

playground and outside areas.  

Individual classes will also hold fundraising events this term to raise funds. More information 

will follow on class dojo pages. 

Thank you to the individuals that have supported school by donating their time, resources or 

money. We very much appreciate your efforts. The outside areas are improving week by week 

and we hope that the children will benefit for many years to come. 

 


